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Free and fair elections are at the heart of a free democratic nation. Our Republic was established with
these principles as the backbone of trust and accountability. Accountability and confidence in our
elections and elected officials are essential to a free society.

e Notonly is it vital to assure that we are who we say we are, the machines that verify our

signatures must be certified so that there's confidence
that the process is accurate

Trained observers (poll watchers) add another layer of essential confidence in the accuracy

of the election process.
[ ]
e <!--[endif]-->Chain of Custody Logs, Transfer Logs as well as Logs to record administrative
functions are_
essential for the checks and balances
so important in accurate record keeping.

<!--[if IsupportLists]-->
We elect County Clerks to keep accurate up to date voter registration rolls in each area of our state.

This system has been working well. One centralized location is not only
unwieldy but much less efficient.

All voting equipment at vote centers must be required to maintain serial numbers to assure security.

Up to date Certification must be done for the vote counting machines before they are used for Any
Election.

These proposed rule changes would compromise our entire election process. It is Hard to imagine
why they are being proposed.

Please reverse course and withdraw All of these harmful proposals.
Respectfully yours,
Naomi Hunter
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